
Bulletin No. 991 

Friday 19th November 2021 

@LadyLanePark 

Dear parents, 
 
 
Thank you to Miss Slater for organising our schools involvement in anti-bullying week, I have been really 
impressed with all the different types of activities that have been taking place all around school. It has been 
lovely to hear children talking about how ‘One Kind Word’ can make all the difference. More thanks to PCSO 
Alex Rayment, who has kindly supported our anti-bullying week by coming in to school to deliver workshops 
to both UVI & LVI about bullying this afternoon.  
 
Yesterday we had a very special visitor to school - Harry Newman, who plays Rugby League for Leeds Rhinos. 
Mr Walker & Mr Rawling organised for a question & answer session with this fabulous player, before getting 
stuck in to some training with our pupils. Well done to all our pupils, including rugby Captains, Reuben & 
Cole, for impressing Harry with, not only your skills, but your fantastic attitude – we know he had a great 
afternoon. 
 
Thank you to Mrs Ferguson & Mrs Durkin for supporting us by running The Travelling Books sale in school 
this week, our pupils really enjoyed visiting the fair and looking at the books. The sales so far exceed £930 
which is amazing; school will benefit greatly from new books bought with the commission raised through 
the sale.  
 
Today we have been thinking about Children in Need, thank you for support once again with such an 
important fundraising event, so far we have raised £114! Thank you to Mrs Moffat for organising the charity 
work we do in school and for getting everyone moving this morning with the Joe Wicks Workout – a great 
way to start the day. All our events are shared on our social media platforms – Instagram , Twitter & 
Facebook. Please take a look, like and share if you want to and follow our pages @ladylanepark. 
 
The next few weeks are busy in school, all our events are shown on Class Dojo on the school page, please 
check for updates and further information on Dojo in the coming weeks.  
 
Just a reminder that your Spring Term fees should hopefully have made their way to you! Don’t forget  there 
is a 1% discount if paid by the 17th December. If not, the fees are due on Wednesday 5th January,  2022. 

 
Have a lovely weekend 
 
 
Mr Saunders & The Staff at Lady Lane Park School & Nursery 







Harry Newman, 
Leeds Rhinos, came 

to work with our 
Upper Junior Pupils 

this week. 



 
 
 
 
 
 

Santa Claus IS coming to town! 
  

The Friends of Lady Lane Park School are excited to announce that this year’s 
Christmas Fair will take place on: 

Saturday 4th December, from 11:30am to 2:30pm in the School Hall. 
There will be a: 

 Christmas Raffle: 
Win a Bungee Jump, Paintballing, Family Portrait and many more great prizes.  

Tickets available from the week before the Fair and on the day. 
Winners announced at the end of the Fair. 

  
Chocolate and Bottle Tombola 

Festive Fare; Tea, coffee, cakes, biscuits and pies from the Café. 
‘New to You’ stall for all your uniform needs 

Christmas Crafts & Music. 
  

And of course,  
the BIG man himself: 

SANTA!!! 
  

This year we’d love to invite you all to contribute cakes and buns to our new 
Cake Stall.  

So get those aprons on, and get baking! More details to follow. 
  

And finally: 
Thank you all so much for your wonderful Friends of Lady Lane logo design 

entries.  
We will keep the competition open until the end of the Christmas Fair,  

where we will announce the winners! 
  

Ho Ho Ho 
  

The Friends of Lady Lane Park School ( email: friendsofllps@gmail.com ) 

mailto:friendsofllps@gmail.com


Monday 
 

Pasta Bake 
 

Sponge Cake 

Tuesday 
 

Baked Potatoes   
&  

Cheese/Beans 
 

Melon 

Wednesday 
 

Chicken Curry   
& 

Rice 
 

Mousse 
 

*Quorn & Halal 
Option 

Thursday 
 

Sliced 
Gammon 

or 
Vegetable 

Roll 
 

Cheese & 
Crackers 

Friday 
 

Fish, Chips  
& Peas 

 
Jam/Cream 

Scone 

 November  
 
 Wednesday 24th November – Form 1’s Trip to The Prince of Wales Park 
 
December 
 
Saturday 4th– School Fair 11.30-2.30pm 

Tuesday 7th – F2/3 Nativity Performance A 9.00 am  

 Wednesday 8th - F2/3 Nativity Performance B 9.00am 

Thursday 9th – KG/F1 Nativity Performance A 9.00 am  

Friday 10th - KG/F1 Nativity Performance B 9.00 am 

Friday 10th - Junior Carol Service, All Saints Church, 7.00 pm   

Wednesday 15th – Infant Christmas Lunch 

Thursday 16th – Junior Christmas Lunch 

Friday 17th – Talent Show & Close for Christmas 



The Dandy Arthouse Project. 
 
In school all the children have been creating some beautiful Christmas artwork that  
have now been printed and turned into Christmas cards, a free sample of their  
individual, amazing creation is on their way home to you via your child’s folder  
today for you to keep, with details of how to order. 
 

The orders should be placed online and the closing date is midnight on the  
24/11/2021. 

 
Your orders will then be delivered to school 2 weeks from the closing date, just in  
time for the school Christmas post. 
 
The Dandy Arthouse were so impressed with our cards they are using some of them  
as samples for next year. 

Well done everyone! 
 

Mrs Kernick 
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